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Bringing Learning to Life 

We are the new School Council 

 
 
 
 
 
We have met and looked at what we will 
focus on for this year. Our meetings take place every Monday lunchtime and we have already 
discussed lots of ways to make Eastway even better than it already is!  

Starting from next week the school council will be selling poppies, 
wristbands and snap bands during break times to raise money for the 
Poppy Appeal. We would like to ask for a donation of £1. This year we 
are commemorating 100 years since the end of WW1 and the children will 
be taking part in a school project to mark this occasion. Stay tuned on 
Twitter to see our creation! 
 
We have also welcomed Peter Dunning to school today who was wounded 

in 2008 while serving with the Royal Marines. He is now an ambassador for the 
Royal British Legion, who supported him through his recovery. This shows how our donations will be 
used and why they are so important.  
 

Another date for the diary is Friday 16th November. Eastway will 
be celebrating Children in Need day and we would like to 
invite the children come to school dressed in spots or their 
pyjamas/onesies for the day.  To raise money for Children 
in Need we would like to ask for a donation of 50p. Please 
remember the children will still be playing outside at break and lunch time and therefore will 
need a suitable coat to wear over their pyjamas or onesie. 
 

The school council are also involved in organising an 
Eastway Parliament Week which runs from the 12th-18th of 
November. It is an opportunity for the children of Eastway to 
take part in events and activities that engage them with the 
UK Parliament, explore what it means to them and 
empowers them to get involved! Keep logging on to Twitter 
to see how our week unfolds! 
We will write to you again soon to update you on what our 

next projects will be.  

Thank you! From the School Council. 



 
 

 
     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


